
 

 

18th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Streets Reminder- Friday 21st May 

I am writing to remind you about the School Streets event coming up this Friday (21st May). During 

drop-off and pick-up times (8:00am-9:30am and 2:30pm-4:00pm) Nicolas Road will be closed to cars, 

but will remain open for pedestrians, cyclists and scooter riders. See 'School Streets' map attached for 

more detail. 

The aim of the event is to: 

• Raise awareness for children, teachers and parents of the health implications for young people caused 

by high levels of air pollution and traffic outside our school. 

• Involve children, teachers and parents in a fun, symbolic day of action with an opportunity for children 

to walk to and from school together in a traffic-free space 

• Encourage everyone to think about how they travel to school. We hope that closing the road to 

through traffic will make it easier and safer to walk, cycle or scoot the school run to create a healthier, 

safer and cleaner environment around the school and local community. 

If you have to drive to school, why not consider trying a 'park and stride' approach? The maps attached 

have kindly been produced by one of our parents, and show alternative places that you could park and 

how long it would take to walk to school from those spots. There is a even separate map for KS2 age 

children and EYFS age children, to factor in differing walking times for various ages. Just remember, if 

you're parking up on a residential street, please do so in a place that does not block any residents' 

driveways. 

Kind regards, 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


